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No. 12. 01 August 2018 
 
 

ST. MARY MACKILLOP  

PRIMARY SCHOOL 
152 Odessa Avenue. Keilor Downs, Vic 3038 

www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au 

T: 03 9367 6199  

 

 

 

 PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

   Dear Community, 

This evening, the new Catholic Archbishop of Melbourne, Peter 

Andrew Comensoli, will be installed as the ninth Archbishop of 

Melbourne. This significant event, wherein Archbishop Comensoli 

will be installed to take leadership of the nation’s biggest 

archdiocese of 1.1 million Catholics will take place at St. Patrick’s 

Cathedral in East Melbourne.  

Archbishop Comensoli has been serving as the third Bishop of 

Broken Bay in New South Wales, Australia, since December 2014. 

Archbishop Comensoli is a Doctor of Philosophy who grew up 

surfing and playing rugby league and hockey and believes daily 

issues feed into the bigger questions about “how we live well our 

lives’’.  

We welcome our new Archbishop to Melbourne and look to him to 

provide wisdom and direction as he leads us in matters of faith and 

life. 

Have a good week everybody, 
 

 

 
  Anthony McCluskey 

  Principal 

 

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
  

 Term 3 
 
   

  Monday 6 to Friday 10 August 

   Book Fair-see flyer 
 

  Wednesday 8 August 

   St. Mary MacKillop Feast Day 

   Whole School Mass at 12.00pm 
 

  Wednesday 15 August 

   Feast of St. Mary of the   

   Assumption 

   Whole School Mass at 12.00pm 
 

  Monday 20 August 

   Book Week Parade at 9.00am in the  

   hall-see flyer 
 

   Tuesday 28 August 

  Cyber Safety Workshop 

   6.30pm-7.30pm in MPR-see flyer 
 

  Friday 31 August 

  Father’s Day Breakfast at 7.30am in   

   the MPR-see order form 
 

  Monday 10 to Thursday 14   

  September 

  Year 6 Sydney/Canberra  

   Experience 
 

   Friday 21 September 

End of Term 3-School finishes at 

1.00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mmkeilordowns.catholic.edu.au/
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Term 3 Overviews 
 
The term overviews are available for viewing on the school’s website. They provide an insight into what is 
happening across the school in all curriculum areas. Please take the time to have a read and discuss them 
with your child/children. 
 

 
 
Anna Yorston 
Learning and Teaching Leader 
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Dear Parent’s, 
 

On Tuesday, 28th August, we will be running a parent Cyber Safety Workshop, presented by a recognised 

expert in cyber safety from the Alannah & Madeline foundation. This workshop is aimed at supporting parents 

as they play an active role in their child’s digital world. This session includes detailed information on risks and 

opportunities afforded by technology for young people, with practical tips on how to stay safe. 
 

The workshop presents a selection of advice based on formal research and extensive work done with schools, 

children and their parents. 
 

The information evening is for parents only and will be held in the Multi-Purpose Room between 6.30 – 7.30pm. 

As we have limited space it will be necessary to book in for this session. If we have a large number of 

interested families we will endevour to repeat the workshop at a later date. A booking form has been sent to 

you via Caremonkey, so please respond if you wish to attend.  

 

Anthony D’Amico 

Deputy Principal 

Production-Legends Of Rock 

Thank you to the marvelous Mum’s who have been assisting with costumes weekly for some time now. We will 

be meeting in the music room (next door to the art room) every Monday 9am-10am and Friday 2pm-

3.15pm until the end of term 3. I understand these days may not work for all and I am sorry about this. Should 

you wish to assist with cutting out material or sewing in your own time please leave a note at the office, with 

your best contact number and Skye Rando will endeavour to get back to you with details ASAP.  

 

Week 7 (Monday 27th August 9am-10am and Friday 31st of August 2pm-3.15pm) we will be organising our 

makeup roster. This will be a repeated meeting so you only need to come to one. I have spoken to MANY 

wonderful Mum’s who have expressed interest, if you cannot make either of these dates can you please leave 

your name and best contact number at the office and Skye Rando will correspond with you. 
 
 

Sarah Cornish  

Production Coodinator  
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Book Fair-6th-10th August 

 

 

 

2018 TERM DATES 
 
 

Term 3-Monday 16 July- 

Friday 21 September 
 

Term 4-Monday 8 October- 

Wednesday 19 December 

 

Parent Engagement 
 

 

Term 3 

 

Subway Days- Now open on 

flexischools.com.au 

Next date: 10 August, 2018 

Orders close this Friday 3rd at 

7pm 

 

Hotdog Day-Thursday 16 

August. Now open on 

flexischools.com.au 

 

Pizza Day- Wednesday 19 

September. Will advise when 

available to order. 

 

Trivia Night- Friday 17 August 

at 7pm-see flyer 
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Book Week Parade 

Book Week celebrates Australian authors and illustrators of children’s books.  It’s such a wonderful time to 

immerse children in literature and celebrate books and reading. Children’s Book Week runs from 18-24th 

August.  This year’s theme is “Find Your Treasure”.  Such a perfect description of the search to discover your 

next great book.  An incredible story can feel like treasure when it speaks to you and understands the way 

you think and feel. 

At St Mary MacKillop we continue to encourage our students to engage in a range of stories; to read them, 

listen to them, view them, think about them and share them with others.  In the weeks leading up to Book 

Week, the children will have had an opportunity to view and listen to many of the nominated picture story 

books. 

To celebrate this occasion we will be having a Book Character Parade on Monday 20th August, in the hall at 

9.00am.  Students are encouraged to come to school dressed as their favourite book character.  Now is the 

time  for everyone to start thinking about their costume and being creative.  Each grade will have an 

opportunity to parade their costume in front of the school community.  We hope you can join us on this 

special day! 

Rita Krnac-English Leader 

 

 

 



   

  Page 8 of 15 

   
 

 



   

  Page 9 of 15 

   
 

 



   

  Page 10 of 15 

   
 

 

 

 

 



   

  Page 11 of 15 

   
 

 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to the Winter Coat Drive.  We will still be 

collecting coats until the end of the week.  Please bring to the front office by Friday. 
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